June 14,2012 08-195

Ms. Patricia L. Gordon
Planning Department
Greenville County Square

301 University Ridge, Suite 400
Greenville, SC 29601-3660

RE: Walnut Ridge — 08-195

Dear Ms. Gordon:

Pursuant to our discussion on this date and your letter of October 21, 2010, I am
requesting an extension from the Planning Commission of the plan approval for Walnut
Ridge Subdivision.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

o

-~

. _ \\ \Z ¥3 s comee -
.. snipesv\\g



